
Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman Stephens, Ranking Member Kelly, and members of the State and Local 

Government Committee: 

 

 

I am writing to urge the committee to vote YES on HB 311. It is vitally important that the governors 

emergency powers be reigned in for the health and futures of all Ohioans. Ohio Businesses are crumbling 

under his nonsensical orders. Children are being subjected to astronomical trauma under the guise of a virus 

that for the most part does not effect them. The Governor isn’t listening to the people of Ohio. I urge you to act 

on our behalf by voting YES on HB 311. 
 

Danielle Rogers  

OAMF Dayton Chapter Liaison  

 


